
    Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 

Sunday, November 14, 2021 
9:45 a.m. 

 
 

  

Prelude                                                                      Give Thanks 
Henry Smith, arr. by Mark Hayes 

Call to Worship and Prayer  

*Gathering and Praising  

Unto Thy Temple, Lord, We Come  - HWB# 4 

When We Walk With the Lord - VT# 570  
Sharing Time and Prayer  

Children’s Time 

Special Music         

Scripture Reading    Ruth 4:13-22   Pew Bible p. 146 

Message  “Knowing Your Story” 

Offering Prayer  

Responding and Sending  

Faith Begins by Letting Go - VT# 585 

My Soul is Filled With Joy - STJ# 13 

*Benediction            

Postlude                      Glorious Things of Thee Are Spoken 
Austrian Hymn, arr. by Lloyd Larson  

 
*please stand if you are able   

 
HMC Service may be viewed on our web-page:  

www.HMCFreeman.org 

http://www.HMCFreeman.org


  TODAY November 14 9:45 am   
Accompanist: Charlene Friesen  
Worship Leader: Kenny Birkey 
Precentor: Pastor Randall 
Children’s Time: Suzanne Koerner 
Special Music: Pastor Randall 
Message: Pastor Randall 
Coffee Time: Donovan and Sherryl Friesen 
10:45: Sunday School for all ages 
 

NEXT SUNDAY November 21 9:45 am   
Accompanist: Norma Hofer 
Worship Leader:  
Precentor: Marj Hofer 
Special Music: arranged by Joyce Hofer 
Children’s Time: Suzanne Koerner 
Message: Roy Kaufman 
Coffee Time: Jarrod & Bekka Kramer 
10:45: Sunday School for all ages 
 
 

CALENDAR: 
Dec. 8, 7 pm: Annual Congregation Business Meeting 
Dec. 19: HMC Children’s Christmas program 
 
The HMC Constitution & Bylaws have been updated and will be 
presented at the annual meeting for your approval.  You will re-
ceive your copy by email and, if you wish to have a printed copy, 
you will need to request one from the church office.    
 
Et Cetera Shoppe: As the holidays approach, the Et Cetera Shoppe 
once again would welcome your donations of traditional            
pfeffernusse (peppernut) cookies made from the recipe of your 
choice.  Every year, the sale of peppernuts at the shop greatly 
boosts our end-of-year giving to the work of Mennonite Central 
Committee.  Making peppernuts can be a fun holiday activity to do 
with grandchildren, mentees, youth groups, extension clubs, and 
anyone else – so please consider making a batch and bringing 
them to the shop any time before Thanksgiving! 

Rural Revival monthly meeting will be November 22nd at 8 pm in 
the Freeman Public Library, downtown Freeman. 



Central Plains Mennonite Conference is promoting Cross-
Generation Peace Talks.  They are asking young people in middle 
school, high school and college undergraduates to make videos in-
terviewing someone of an older generation who has experienced a 
peace happening or knows the details of someone else's.  The possi-
bilities are great.  Perhaps someone who has done voluntary ser-
vice, a church (or relationship) conflict that was solved in a healthy 
way, acts of kindness that impressed someone, events from the 
classroom, etc.  Everyone offering a video to the task group will re-
ceive $100!!  The deadline for entering is March 1, 2022. I am will-
ing to discuss possible subject matter or answer questions. Janelle 
Ortman, janelle.orville.ortman@gmail.com, 935-7437-1321 

 

Game time at Bearcats Kids Club on Monday, Nov. 15, will be a 
“Block Party” featuring large foam blocks for building, bowling and 
active fun beginning at 5:45pm at the Freeman Academy gyms. All 
children age four to fourth grade are welcome! Teachers Kelsey 
Pidde and Clara Beseman will lead the learning activity. RSVP by 
calling Lynnelle Allison, enrollment director, at 605-925-4237    
extension #225 or by email: lallison@freemanacademy.org. Kids 
Club does not meet in December. The next Kids Club is Jan. 10, 
2021. 

 

Swan Lake Christian Camp newsletter: The October issue of the 

Swan Lake Christian Camp newsletter is available to view at 
www.myslcc.com. Information includes a holiday craft night on  
December 2nd using old ice skates.  Pre-registration is necessary as 

space is limited.  Mark your calendars now for Piano Night January 
9, 2022.   

HMC November Project: Mennonite Disaster Service- Cash Project 

 

Devotional Survey - As Anabaptism approaches 500 years,          
MennoMedia is looking to equip Anabaptists for the future.           
Mennomedia is asking for your input by completing a short survey. 
Your answers will shape how Mennomedia creates and offers this 
"Anabaptism at 500" devotional. In the next few days, you will     
receive an email from the church with a link to the survey. 

mailto:janelle.orville.ortman@gmail.com
mailto:lallison@freemanacademy.org
http://www.myslcc.com


 

 

 

Prayer Requests and Praise: 

• Pray for Joline Thomas’s brother, a double-lung transplant 

recipient, for continued healing and restoration. 

• Pray for Pastor Randall, Morgan, and Vivienne as they travel 

back to Illinois for the Thanksgiving holiday.  

• Pray for Central Plains Mennonite Conference leaders and 

committees: for Nathan Luitjens, Amanda Bleichty, Susan Jan-

zen, and Ramiro Hernandez, our conference ministers and 

coordinator. Also, pray for CPMC support staff: Monica Clem 

and Ted Widmer as they serve. 

• Pray for MCUSA denominational leaders and committees that 

God would extend extra measures of wisdom and discern-

ment. 

• Mennonite Mission Network praises God for Sue and Wally 

Fahrer’s ministries of music, church-planting, pastoring, and 

counseling in the United Kingdom, which spanned nearly four 

decades. Pray for them as they continue to serve God in their 

retirement in Liverpool, England. 

Pastor Randall’s contact information: 
Phone  - 309-208-6032 

Email - pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com 
Mailing address - PO Box 384 

818 S Albert St, Freeman SD 57029 
Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 

Office Hours: 
Wednesday - Saturday: 7-11 am 

Email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 
Website: www.hmcfreeman.org 

mailto:pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com

